
CREST AT WAILUNA 

NOTICE: Sa�n Leaf Tree Stump Grinding 
 
Aloha Crest at Wailuna Owners: 
 
The Associa�on’s landscaper will begin stump grinding work within the next two 
weeks, including weekends. Work hours will be from 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM, 
weather permi�ng. 
 
This project involves grinding Sa�n Leaf tree stumps to a lower level. Compost 
will be placed over the area to promote natural decay and encourage grass 
regrowth. Please note, this is not a full stump removal project. 
 
What You Need to Do: 

• Remove any personal items from the front yard areas where stump work 
will occur. Items le� nearby are at your own risk. 

• Debris will be cleared by the contractor a�er grinding is completed. 
 

Scheduled Work Loca�ons: 
• 98-1851 to 98-1871B (Units #1–13) 
• 98-1871D to 98-1921B (Units #15–28) 
• 98-1921D to 98-1971E (Units #30–46) 
• 98-1971H to 98-1971G (Units #48–50) 

 
Excep�ons: 
Some stumps may not be ground if they are too close to structures such as 
concrete slabs, driveways, or sidewalks. These will be addressed later using 
alterna�ve methods. For reference, two stumps cut in 2019 naturally decayed 
over �me, and grass has since grown over them. 
 
This no�ce is also posted on the Associa�on website: www.crestatwailuna.com. 
 
We appreciate your coopera�on and understanding as we con�nue to improve 
our community. For ques�ons, please contact our Community Por�olio Manager 
Kanai Kaopua at 808-539-9501 or email kananik@hawaiianprop.com.  
 
Mahalo, 
Crest at Wailuna Board of Directors 
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